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Our ref.: 31396/03.10.2008 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Havinga, 
 
 
Further to your e-mail message dated September 30, 2008 regarding the Volume 2 of the 2008 
SNA, we mention that the Romanian National Institute of Statistics has no comments on the 
draft chapters. 
 
Hoping this information will be useful to you, I remain, 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Daniela Ştefănescu
 
Director
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